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Arts, travel and games at Princess Christian Care Home

Last week, our Princess Christian Care Home residents enjoyed crafting a large paper tree display in our craft workshop –

and what a great job they made of it!

They have been painting different birds and putting them in the tree, which look great! This is a wonderful backdrop for the 'Big

Garden Birdwatch' at the end of this week.

On Tuesday 18 January we visited Croatia with our armchair travel group and all our residents found it very interesting. We made

a display of postcards and the Croatian flag. What a beautiful destination! Our next country will be Australia, which we are all looking

forward to.

Haley our Resident Liaison Officer and Carol our Activities Supervisor had great fun on Thursday playing musical football and

balloon tennis with our lovely residents, who were very skilful!

 

 


